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Upcoming Events 2013 

SSeepptt..  77tthh  SSaattuurrddaayy  HHaabbiittaatt  BBuuiilldd,,  VVoolluunntteeeerrss  ttoo  hheellpp  wwoorrkk  aanndd  

pprroovviiddee  lluunncchh..  CCoonnttaacctt  JJaannee  aatt  jjaanneeyymmoo@@hhoottmmaaiill..ccoomm  oorr  776611--99221111  

SSeepptteemmbbeerr  88tthh    IIRRPPCCVV  nniigghhtt  ((aarrrriivvee  bbyy  55::3300))  aatt  tthhee  IIddaahhoo  

SShhaakkeessppeeaarree  FFeessttiivvaall,,  55665577  WWaarrmm  SSpprriinnggss  AAvvee..TThhiiss  yyeeaarr  wwee  ppllaann  ttoo  

vvoolluunntteeeerr  aanndd  eennjjooyy  tthhee  ppllaayy,,  TThhee  FFoorreeiiggnneerr..    CCoonnttaacctt  HHaarrrriieett  

hhaarreennccoo@@mmssnn..ccoomm  220088--228833--77551111  

FFrriiddaayy,,  OOcctt..  1111tthh    66ppmm  IIRRPPCCVV  WWeellccoommeess  tthhee  FFrriieennddss  ooff  TThhaaiillaanndd  

BBooaarrdd..  PPoottlluucckk//SSoocciiaall  ggaatthheerriinngg  aatt  GGlleennbbrriiaarr  NNeeiigghhbboorrhhoooodd  

CClluubbhhoouussee  ((77000077  BBuunncchh,,  BBooiissee))..  CCoonnttaacctt  PPaatt  HHuugghheess  &&  TTrriisshh  

MMccKKeerrnnaann  aatt  ttwwooppaattss@@mmaacc..ccoomm  

  ((SSeeee  CCoommpplleettee  22001133  EEvveenntt  aanndd  PPllaannnniinngg  CCaalleennddaarr  ppgg..99  ))    
 

 Anthony Boatman - Cameroon 65-67 
Elizabeth Braker - Mexico 10-12 

John & Linda Hammond - India 66- 
Bruce Kelsey - Cambodia 11- 

Michael Krause - Botswana 09- 
Dennis Larsen - Costa Rica 77-79 

Kevin Laughlin - Belize 79-81 
Shane McFarland - Lesotho 11-13 

Natalie Perry - Madagascar 08-09 
Tom Trail - Ecuador 63-65 
 

If you havenôt paid your dues yet, please consider doing so. Your 
membership dues are vital to the success of Idaho RPCVs.Together 
we can make a difference and fulfill the 3rd goal of the Peace Corps 
by teaching about the peoples and cultures we served. 
 
Idaho Returned Peace Corps Volunteers (IRPCV) dues are $15.00 
per calendar year due in January. You can download a membership 
form and/or pay via PayPal on our website - 
www.idahopeacecorps.com or send your check payable to IRPCV to 
our Treasurer (5349 N. North Glen Lane, Boise, ID 83714). Spouses 
and friends are welcome to join our organization as well.  Any RPCV 
who has never been a member of IRPCV can join for one year free of 
charge! 

 
If you want to join the National Peace Corps Association (NPCA) you 
can also join IRPCV and/or other member groups on their web site - 
www.peacecorpsconnect.org.NPCA will forward the IRPCV dues to 
us.  
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2014 Peace Corps Calendars  
Now Available 

 
Why buy this calendar? 
Å To support development and educational projects worldwide - every 
year 100% of the proceeds from the International Calendar are 
donated to projects around the world; 
Å To connect with other cultures; 
Å To enjoy stunning photos from around the world and share them 
with friends, family and colleagues; 
Å To inspire curiosity and wonder. 
 

This is IRPCVôs major fundraiser and it allows us to donate to 
local charities of our choice and the calendars make great gifts. 
Please contact Chloe Ross at rosschloe@hotmail.com.  
 

Price: $12.00 each or 3 for $33.00 or 6 for $60.00.  
(Sales tax included) 

 

Visit our Face book Page:  
Returned Peace Corps Volunteers ï Idaho 

 

mailto:janeymo@hotmail.com
mailto:harenco@msn.com
mailto:twopats@mac.com
http://www.idahopeacecorps.com/
http://www.peacecorpsconnect.org/
mailto:rosschloe@hotmail.com?subject=
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Spring Highlights 
 
Kaiser Kabin Weekend  
 

 
 
Father's Day Weekend in June, a group of RPCV's and family 
members enjoyed a lovely gathering at Walter and Jen's cabin 
nestled in the woods outside of Ketchum, Idaho. The Kaiser Kabin 
weekend was enjoyed by all, cooking meals, hiking to an alpine lake, 
taking walks around the area, and riding mountain bikes on the trails 
of Baker Creek. Many tried their luck at fly fishing Baker Lake, and 
many chose to hang out at the cabin enjoying one another's 
company and conversation.  
 
In typical Peace Corps fashion, the meals were fabulous ï steak and 
potatoes Friday night, but the highlight was the delicious paella Jen 
made on Saturday night. She must have been Basque in another life!  
     
Many, many thanks to Walt and Jen for their generosity in sharing 
their lovely cabin with us all. We had a blast! 
 
AUGUST UPDATE FROM JEN: Unfortunately, fire has burned 
through an area about a mile and half from the cabin as I write this. A 
few structures burned and the firefighterôs first priorities are the towns 
and primary homes for those residents. For those that were able to 
make this year's kabin outing, and those who have participated in 
previous years, I'm really glad you were able to see that part of the 
Sawtooth Mountain area in all it's glory. Areas that we visited, such 
as the road to Baker Lake have already burned. Although it will not 
be the same for quite some time, fire does bring new growth and new 
opportunities. We have at least a couple mycologists in the group, so 

maybe the next outing will be mushroom hunting. 
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We the People 4th of July Parade 
 
16 IRPCV's, friends, and family marched with the taxi in this year's 
4th of July Parade. Our taxi was one of the first 30 units in the parade 
this year, which was a nice place to be. In the future we would like to 
coordinate with other international groups. We'd love to serve as 
parade marshal - maybe someday. There was quite a crowd at the 
BBQ afterward at Fern's house. Thank you to Pat Hughes and Trish 
McKernan for taxi delivery and Fern VanMaren for hosting the event. 
As usual, everyone pitched in - good food, great conversations, 
amazing friends. 
 

 
 

 
 
The T-Shirt Tie Dye Party 
 
Wearable PR Fundraiser 
 
A big shout out to Charlotte and Jerry Zaug for hosting the IRPCV 
Tie-Dye Party at their home on July 6th. We dyed all 50 of the t-shirts 
and they came out beautifully, colorful and unique. Many of the 
attendees have already purchased theirs ($15.00 each), but plenty 
remain and the rest will be sold at various venues to continue the 
fundraiser. 

 
The day was hot, but everyone pushed though the tying, dying, 
rinsing, and hanging process in tremendous fashion, taking 
numerous hydration breaks. Charlotte had previously arranged for a 
local business to add our IRPCV logo to each shirt and she also took 
care of the final washing and setting of the colors. To top off the day, 
we enjoyed a lunch of pulled pork and all the fixings, relaxing under a 
shady canopy of hops. We could have lingered all dayéé.. 
 
Shirts are $15 and for now can be picked up at Jennifer Rogers' 
house (208) 336-1227 or cell (208) 484-7511 

 

 
 

 
 

Message from our President �² Jennifer Rogers 
 
July 17th was the IRPCV Executive Board Meeting and we had a 
nice little crowd. In addition to regular business we finalized the 
elections for 2014-2015. By unanimous vote: Chloe Ross - President, 
Diana Gardner - Vice President / Advocacy, Aaron Hueth - Service 
Chair. Over the remainder of the year each of these newly elected 
officials will meet with the current officers to facilitate a smooth 


